
 

 

 

 

 
31 October 2018 

 

ASX Release 

Mr George Tharian 
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ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 

Extension of Voluntary Suspension 

Impelus Limited (ASX: IMS) (Impelus or Company) hereby advises of an extension to the voluntary  

suspension in its securities granted on 26 October 2018.  

Pursuant to Listing Rule 17.2, the Company is hereby extending the voluntary suspension in its  

securities from the ASX to allow the Company to finalise the terms of, and an announcement in  

relation to, a material capital raising by the Company. 

The voluntary suspension will remain in place until the earlier of the commencement of trading on  

Friday 9 November 2018 or when the Company makes an announcement in relation to the capital  

raising.  

The Company is not aware of any reason as to why the voluntary suspension should not be extended   

or any further information required to be disclosed to the market regarding the voluntary suspension. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

JUSTIN CLYNE 

Company Secretary 


